
Building Inspections - Re: Fwd: LIEBER-41 Bayberry Lane Peaks Island 

Brad,

This is a unique project, being done by the owner at a snails pace in between his work schedule. The amendment 
is for a change in the type of foundation materials and some framing.

These types of jobs are atypical, however the work has most likely not ceased in some form for more than 6 
months. This does not mean that inspections are required every 6 months to avoid expiration. I have authorized 
this amendment to be submitted as the inspection notes required, and per my email communications as Rachel 
provided.

The next inspection is not until framing close in, although there will be subsurface inspections sooner.

Let me know if you have any questions and thanks for your due diligence.
Jeanie 

>>> Building Inspections 11/27/2013 11:38 AM >>>
Jeanie, please clairfy...
-Brad.

From: Jeanie Bourke
To: Building Inspections;  Donald McPherson
Date: 12/2/2013 9:26 AM
Subject: Re: Fwd: LIEBER-41 Bayberry Lane Peaks Island
Attachments: Re: Fwd: LIEBER-41 Bayberry Lane Peaks Island
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